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Dear Name,

All throughout history and numerous times in the Bible we find accounts of how God has chosen young people for His special purposes. There is something profoundly influential about a young person who is sold out for the cause of Jesus Christ. First Church has always highly valued its Youth Department as an integral part of the life of this church, and as the bright hope for the future.

As you know, for quite some time we have been praying that God would send us the right couple for our Youth Pastorate position. After a considerable amount of prayer and seeking the wisdom of God, I am happy to announce to you that we have found an exceptional couple, dedicated to developing young people with a passion for the things of God.

Currently located in Chicago, Josiah and Chloe Davis have served the youth of their city for over five years, with various outreaches aimed at bridging the gap between races and implementing a solid discipleship program for new Christians. We feel certain that they will be a tremendous blessing to First Church and to the young people of our community.

They will be arriving to our area by the first of July. A reception is being held in their honor Sunday, July 5th, following the morning worship service. I ask that you extend to them your support and love.

Sincerely,

Name


